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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 11th December 2020 

Message from the Headteacher:   

We have had a very busy week in school and the children have been 

making their class Christmas cards. We are looking forward to handing 

these out to each other next week. 

 

It has been great to see all of the children dressed up in their Christmas 

jumpers today. I didn’t know that there were so many different types of 

Christmas jumper available! The children all enjoyed their Christmas 

dinner and I would like to say a big thank you to Trish and her team in the 

kitchen for putting on such an amazing spread!  

 

Next week we are going to have lots of festive events in school: 

Tuesday: The children will be watching a Panto online. 

Wednesday: There will be a whole school Zoom Christmas Carol 

Concert. 

Thursday: This will be a non-uniform ‘party’ day and there will be 

Christmas Parties in the afternoon. Party food will be provided for each 

class. 

 

PE Kits for Next Week: 

Monday – Year 5 and 6 

Tuesday – Year 3 and 4 

Wednesday –Year 1 and 2 

The Julia Donaldson Class will continue to have daily access to outdoor 

provision but do not need to wear PE kits on any day next week. 

 

I am also really excited to inform you that we have received a donation 

from Pickerings Electronics. They will be providing each family at Sir Martin 

Frobisher with a hamper for Christmas. These will be available for 

collection on Thursday 17th December from 8.30am – 1pm. They can be 

collected from the Fire Exit of the school hall and each family has their 

own allocated hamper, depending on how many children from the family 

attend the school. Please ensure you wear a face mask to collect and you 

maintain social distancing guidelines. 

 

Reminder: We will be having an additional Non-Pupil Day on 

Friday 18th December, so our last school day will be Thursday 17th 

December 2020.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

House Points 

Owls 
2217 

Panthers 
2259 

Dragons 
2233 

Dolphins 
2222 

 

 

Attendance This Week 

TARGET: 96% 

Julia Donaldson 85.9% 

Judith Kerr 84.2% 

Oliver Jeffers 92.8% 

Roald Dahl 85.1% 

Enid Blyton 95.8% 

Jacqueline Wilson 93.6% 

Michael Morpurgo 91.6% 

J K Rowling 81.3% 

Michael Rosen 95.4% 

 

 

House Point Half Termly Winners: Panthers 

 

All children in Panthers will be allowed to wear 

non-uniform on Wednesday 16th December. 

 

Tidiest Classroom 

 

Well done to the Michael Rosen Class for having 

the tidiest classroom this week! 
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